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WINTER WEATHER                    

ADVISORY 

  Families, now that winter is beginning to rear 

its blustery head, we want to remind everyone 

that students do go outside for recess as long as 

the wind chill is above 20 degrees and the                

playground/blacktop conditions are safe.                   

Please be sure your children are dressed                   

appropriately for the weather with a winter coat, 

hats, and gloves so they can safely participate in 

outdoor recess.  If you are in need of assistance 

to get winter gear for your student, please let us 

know and we will do our best to help.  
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Nightly Student To-do list  

 Read 15-20 minutes 

 Practice Math Facts/Flash 

Cards 

 Do some writing. 

 Talk about your day.  

CONGRATULATIONS GOLDEN TICKET WINNERS! 
   

 Each quarter the teachers at BEE nominate            
students for the Golden Ticket Award.  The              
criteria for winning the Golden Ticket is a student 
who demonstrates strong leadership qualities 
and consistently makes good decisions while  
following the BEE pledge and doing their job!  
Below are our winners for the 2nd quarter:  
 
Luke in Mrs. Csepe’s class 
Rita in Mrs. Wiggins’ class 
Landon in Mrs. Rego’s class 
Uriah in Mrs. Barber’s class 
Jocelyn in Mrs. Pasternak’s class 
Jada in Mrs. Motil’s class 
Brianna in Mrs. Garrett’s class 
Yusuf in Mrs. Bruzda’s class 
Alana in Mrs. Votaw’s class 
Cora in Mrs. Lapehn’s class 
Kinzley in Mr. Fogle’s class 
Zachary in Mrs. Miller’s class 
Joshua in Mrs. Weishaar’s class 
Ellie in Mrs. Weigand’s class 
Evelyn in Mrs. Svenson’s class 
Elsie in Ms. Vinay’s class 
Romeo in Mrs. Chisnell’s class 
Brycen in Mrs. Carlucci’s class 
Journey in Mrs. Bowling’s class 
Johnny in Ms. Watts’ class 
Aurora in Miss Fisher’s class 
Jada in Mrs. Lechner’s class 
William in Mrs. Norris’ class 
Jesus in Mrs. Dunwald’s class 
Brody in Senora Garra’s class 
Sophia in Miss Lucas’ class 
Karmyn in Mrs. Norman’s class 
Ishan in Mrs. Thomas’ class 
Aubree in Mrs. Richardson’s class 
Sa’Najah in Mrs. Shaffer’s class  

 

B.E.E. PLEDGE 

I will do my job  

                                                       

I will be respectful, responsible 

and safe, and ready to learn. 

 

If I see, or hear something wrong, 

I will say something to an adult.   



UPCOMING                    
CALENDAR OF 

EVENTS: 
 

January 7th:    Report Cards Sent 
       Home  

 

 

January 10-14:   Kindness Week  

 

 

January 11th:   Family Night  

 

 

January 13th:   BEE PTA   
       Fundraiser at  
       McDonalds 4-7pm 

 

 

January 17th:   NO SCHOOL 
       MLK Day   

 

 

January 24th    BEE PTA Mtg.  
       6pm in Cafeteria 

 

 

February 11th:   Valentine’s Day  
       Celebrations  

 

 

February 18th:   NO SCHOOL 

 

 

February 21st:   NO SCHOOL 
       Presidents’ Day  

  

Family Night  

 Family Night for the month of January is           

Tuesday, January 11th.  On Family Nights, BEE 

asks our families to spend some time that evening, 

as a family, talking about the things going on in 

your student’s life both in and out of school.  In 

order to help facilitate this, we will not assign 

homework on Family Night.  

Kindness Week  

 Kindness Week for the month of January is              

January 10th-14th.  The theme for Kindness Week 

in January is:    

‘Perseverance’ 



Questions or Concerns??  Contact Us 

Mr. Saunders– Principal   msaunders@barbertonschools.org 

Mrs. McGhee– Associate Principal  smcghee@barbertonschools.org 

BEE Main Office– 330-745-5492 

 

        

 

 PTA McDonald’s Fundraiser                        

 January 13th 4:00-7:00pm                 

 500 W Tuscarawas Ave.                

 ***The Barberton East PTA will get a portion of all sales 

 during this time.   

 

 January PTA Meeting                                

 Monday, January 24th 6:00pm                  

 In-person in the BEE Cafeteria 

 

 PTA Flower Sale                       

 February 2nd-4th                     

 More information to come  


